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GOLDBORO LNG RECEIVES ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT APPROVAL

The Goldboro LNG project achieved a major milestone on 

March 21, 2014 when it received Environmental Assessment 

(EA) approval with conditions from Randy Delorey, Minister of 

Environment for the Province of Nova Scotia. 

An EA review panel appointed by the Minister of Environment 

conducted a Class Two Environmental Assessment, the 

province’s most rigorous form of review. The Minister of 

Environment accepted the panel’s recommendation to approve 

Goldboro LNG, with certain conditions.

Thank you to everyone who attended open houses and 

submitted comments to Nova Scotia Environment during the 

EA process. We will continue to work closely with Nova Scotia 

Environment, local residents, First Nations communities and 

other stakeholders as we advance the project. 

The Minister’s decision can be viewed at

http://www.novascotia.ca/nse/ea/goldboro-lng.asp

FRONT END ENGINEERING AND DESIGN BEGINS 

With EA approved, the Goldboro LNG project has moved into the 

Front End Engineering and Design (FEED) phase of the project. 

The FEED phase will determine the layout of the facility and 

associated components, as well capital expenditures, which are 

currently estimated at $8.3 billion.

Pieridae has selected CB&I to lead FEED for the Goldboro 

LNG project. CB&I has served the LNG industry for more than 

50 years, on more than 350 LNG projects and studies in 45 

countries.

Throughout spring and summer 2014, CB&I and subcontracted 

consultants, engineers and technicians will be at the project site 

to carry out a number of land and marine-based studies to assist 

with understanding project specifi c requirements.

Pieridae will make a fi nal investment decisions on the Goldboro 

LNG project in 2015. If the decision is made to proceed with 

the project, construction could start in 2015 and Goldboro LNG 

could begin commercial operation in 2020.

On-site FEED studies include:

• Site topography survey

• Airborne LIDAR survey

• Surface geophysics consisting of:

• 3D Electrical Resistance Imaging (ERI)

• Magnetometer Imaging

• Ground Penetrating Radar 

• Vertical Seismic Profi le (VSP) tests

• Construction and monitoring of boreholes and test pits 

• Collection and sampling of soil and rock samples

A Field technician gathers information at the project site in Goldboro as 
part of Front End Engineering and Design studies.

MARK MACLELLAN JOINS PIERIDAE TEAM
Pieridae is pleased to welcome Mark MacLellan to the team as Project Engineer. Mark will be based in Nova Scotia, 

where his primary role will be to represent Pieridae on the Goldboro LNG FEED team with CB&I and E.ON. Mark is a 

graduate of St. Francis Xavier University and the Southern Alberta Institute of Technology (SAIT). His previous work 

focused on managing civil engineering projects in Alberta’s energy sector.



PIERIDAE PRESIDENT JOINS TRADE MISSION 
TO GERMANY

Alfred Sorensen, President and CEO of Pieridae Energy, was 

pleased to join Hon. Stephen Harper, Prime Minister of Canada, 

and Hon. Edward Fast, Canada’s Minister of International 

Trade, as part of the Canadian delegation on a trade mission to 

Germany in March 2014.

Sorensen met with Prime Minister Harper, Minister Fast, German 

Chancellor Angela Merkel, and other government and business 

leaders to discuss international trade between Canada and 

Germany.

In June 2013, Pieridae entered into a 20-year sales agreement 

with German-based E.ON Global Commodities SE, a subsidiary 

of one of the world’s largest investor-owned power and gas 

companies, to deliver approximately 5 MTPA of LNG from 

Goldboro LNG to E.ON.

Sorensen sees Goldboro LNG, North America’s closest mainland 

LNG export terminal to Europe, as having an important role in 

the long-term energy solution for Germany and other European 

nations.

COMMUNITY LIAISON COMMITTEE

The Goldboro LNG Community Liaison Committee (CLC) held 

its second meeting on May 28, 2014 at the Goldboro Interpretive 

Centre. At the meeting, committee members elected Frank 

Fougere as committee chair. Community discussion topics 

included road realignment, economic spinoffs, community 

contribution, and the LNG industry in Atlantic Canada. 

If community members have any questions about the project 

please contact Pieridae or a member of the CLC, listed below.

Donna Hochman dhochman@ns.aliantzinc.ca 902-358-2295

Frank Fougere f.fougere@ns.sympatico.ca 902-387-2403

Janice Langille janlangille@bellaliant.net 902-387-2543

John Peitzsche johnnyns2002@yahoo.com 902-387-2800

Rickey McLaren rmclaren@modg.ca 902-328-2515

Robert Walsh robwalsh220@hotmail.com 902-328-2519

Jason Langley jasonglennlangley@hotmail.com 902-387-2169

Gordon MacDonald gmacdonald@modg.ca 902-533-3705

PROJECT OVERVIEW
• North America’s closest mainland LNG 

export terminal to Europe and India

• Final Investment Decision: 2015

• Commercial Operation: 2020

• Construction Phase: 3,500 jobs

• Operation & Maintenance: 200 jobs

• Capital Expenditures: $5-$10 billion CAD

For project information and vendor registration 
visit: www.GoldboroLNG.com
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